
 GOOD NEWS FOR IHM PARISH!  
Bishop Crosby sent a directive allowing for 
outdoor Masses starting on MONDAY, JUNE14 
for Sundays and for weekdays.  There are no 
attendance limits, as long as we observe 

regulation for physical distancing and mask wearing (but see the note in 
this Sunday’s bulletin regarding mask-wearing).   PLEASE BRING YOUR 
OWN CHAIRS for you and all your family.  In next week’s bulletin we will 
inform you as to the times of masses and where on our beautiful grounds 
our masses will be held.  It will be good for us to get together again!  

********** 
DEAR PARISHIONERS, When we are allowed to celebrate our Sunday 
masses in person again, there will probably still be an expectation that 
masks should be worn. I remind you that Bishop Crosby has made 
allowances for people at our Sunday masses who can’t wear masks.  He 
has said they are to sit in a designated area and communion will be 
brought to them.  

**************** 
WE AT IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY PARISH 
have been blessed with the 8 month-long visit of 10 
young evangelists, also known as the NET team.  
Through the long dark winter our “Netters” were a 
lamp in the darkness, bringing the radiance of their 

presence and their enthusiasm to the parishioners both young and old 
who were able to interact with them in spite of the multiple lockdowns.  
The NET team members gave us a precious year from their young lives; I 
rejoice in the certainty that such great generosity on their part will not go 
unrewarded on the part of our God who will not be outdone in generosity.  
As you, Mirjam, Yohan, Miriam, Peter, Kyle, Pierre, Marinna, Abbygail, 
Emily Rose and Amber  leave our parish and follow new paths of 
discipleship, you go with the blessing of the parishioners of IHM Parish 
upon you.  

 
 
 

 THANK YOU NOTE FROM OUR NET TEAM LEADERSHIP:  
DEAR FR. BILL & IHM PARISHIONERS, Thank you so much for allowing 
our ministry to collaborate with your beautiful parish this past year.  It  has 
been such an honour and privilege to work with you and the young people of 
your flock.  Thank you for investing into youth ministry in your parish and 

for all the support you have given the team.  It has been a 
true joy to serve at Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish 
and we are so grateful for you and all your hard work 
and faithful support.  Thanks for everything! From all of 
us at NET CANADA, Miriam Welling 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR PARISHIONERS who supported 
our NET Team in anyway (prayers, friendships, meals, 
monetary donations) while they stayed with us.  

We have the true heart of the Immaculate Heart of Mary.  
 
STARTING  JUNE 20 on—site Masses will be permitted once 
again .  The Sunday, June 13th Mass will be the last online 
Mass.  
WE INVITE YOU TO WATCH OUR SUNDAY MASSES WITH FR. 

BILL AND DEACON JOE GIGLIOTTI AT 10A.M. ON OUR YOUTUBE 
CHANNEL, CLICK THE LINK BELOW:   

https://www.youtube.com/c/ImmaculateHeartofMaryParish 
 

ANNIVERSARY MASS 2021 REGISTRATION - 
The Anniversary Mass scheduled for June of 2021 
has been cancelled due to restrictions and concerns 
around COVID-19. We invite you to register your 
25, 40, 50, 60 and 60 plus years of marriage by 
contacting our parish office at 905-643-1637; 

email: ihmchurch@cogeco.net.  You will receive a certificate signed 
by Bishop Crosby. 

  
You  are invited 

to watch our 
weekend mass 
on Sundays at 
10am on our 

Youtube  
Channel 

IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY PARISH 
SUNDAY, JUNE 6, 2021 
Mass Intentions: JUNE 7-13, 2021 

~Please Pray for  each other and  for the end of  the COVID-19 Virus~ 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Diocesan  Vocation   

Prayer Intention 

 
We invite you 

to  pray at 
home at the 
same time of 
our weekday 

masses. 

 
MONDAY 

 
SPECIAL INTENTION FOR JOHN-PAUL RZESZOTKO—Theresa & Walter Rzeszotko 

 
Rev. George Stortz 

 
9:00A.M 

 
TUESDAY 

 

 ALDO LANCIA —Family 
 

Rev. Robert Hetu 
6:30P.M –Rosary 

7:00P.M 

 
WEDNESDAY 

 
IN REPARATION FOR THE SINS OF THE APONTE & AGUDELO FAMILIES—Lopez/Aponte 
Families 

 
Parish Staff 

 
9:00A.M 

 
THURSDAY 

 GEORGE ATTARD—Attard Family 
SPECIAL INTENTION FOR DEACONS  PHILIP & RANDY 15TH ANNIVERSARY OF 
DIACONATE ORINDATION  
SPECIAL INTENTION FOR NET TEAM TRAVELS 

 
Rev. Robert Stainsby 

 
9:00A.M 

 
FRIDAY 

 
9:00A.M 

SPECIAL INTENTION FOR TONY HAMAWAY & FAMILY 
SPECIAL INTENTION FOR FR. MARK SULLIVAN—Kusmierczak & Podsada Families 

 
Rev. Mark Sullivan 

 
 

SATURDAY  

 PETER & MARIE LAUGHLIN –Giallonardo Family 
 EUGENE CALCAGNI—Dan & Angela Calcagni & Family 
    PIETRO SANTINI— Antonio Lattanzi & Family 
    GABRIELLA CICCHI—Larry & Ilaria Paletta & Family 
SPECIAL INTENTION FOR ROSANNA GOLINO  
SPECIAL INTENTION FOR LIAM WHYTE—Kathleen Whyte 

 
 

Most Rev. Wayne  
Lobsinger  

 
 

5:00P.M 

 
 
 

SUNDAY 

 
 ETTORE CARLESSO, DORA GIGLIOTTI—Deacon Joe & Nadia 
 ANTHONY, MARIA & STEVEN MELO—Family  
 HERMIEN ZELDENRUST—Tony & Daniela Giannini 
 EILEEN MCINTYRE—ROY—Paletta Family  
     GIUSEPPINA & LIVIO VENTRESCA, ANGELA & ALBERICO CIRIELLO 
     DECEASED OF VENTRESCA & CIRIELLO FAMILIES 
SPECIAL INTENTION FOR HENRY LOPEZ  & JOSE APONTE—Lopez/Aponte Families 

SCRIPTURE   
READINGS:   

 SUNDAY, JUNE 13 
 1st Reading 

Ezekiel 17:22-24  
2nd Reading:  

2Corinthians 5:6-10 
Gospel:   

Mark 4:26-34 

 
 
 

10:00A.M 

https://www.youtube.com/c/ImmaculateHeartofMaryParish


KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
CONGRATULATIONS to Marcel Lemmen, who was 
recently elected as State Deputy for Ontario. We are 
proud of you and know you will do an amazing job! 

************ 
ELECTIONS for Executive positions will take place at the next 

meeting on Wednesday June 9th at 7:00pm. Some positions are 
still available; if you would like to be more  

involved in the Council, please e-mail the Grand Knight 
GK14421@ontariokofc.ca to inquire about a position. 

************* 
NOVENA FOR LIFE: will take place mid-June. Please stay tuned 

for details. All parishioners are encouraged to participate.  
************* 

 CHARITY - UNITY - FRATERNITY - PATRIOTISM     
JOIN THE KNIGHTS and make a difference. 

 *********************************************** 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
 

         DO YOU HAVE A FAMILY MEMBER OR FRIEND 
WHO IS SICK IN ANY WAY?  Let the parish office know and 

we will make sure you  will receive a PRAYER SHAWL 
made by our  CWL members.   

**************************************************** 
 SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE—The 
DeMazenod Farm is now up and running and 
will provide fresh naturally grown 
vegetables (no pesticides) at harvest time to 
the poor and marginalized who come to The 
Door. In addition, The Farm will share fresh 

produce with families of students at Cathedral HS as well as 
Hamilton agencies such as The Good Shepherd, Hamilton Food 
Share and others. Chickens on The Farm will provide eggs to the 
DeMazenod Door kitchen so guests can have "Egg in a Basket" 
twice a week.  A benefactor also gave The Farm 5,000 bees and 
will tend and manage these so we can provide Honey, Wax and 
Jelly to be sold as a fund raiser for The Farm. The Farm will also 
provide a place where volunteers and the poor and marginalized 
can work and give back to the community in a meaningful way. 
There is a Peace Garden at The Farm where people can be outside 
and pray in silence and peace surrounded by nature.  The Farm is 
a natural extension to the mission of DeMazenod Door Outreach. 
 
At our parish, who are great supporters of DeMazenod Door and 
feeding those who come to The Door, we are hoping to reopen our 
parish kitchen in September (assuming the government health 
guidelines are lifted) to once again provide delicious home cooked 
meals for The Door.  In the meantime, we are grateful to Genuine 
Bakery for stepping in and providing the meals on our 
behalf.  This is only possible through the generosity of our 
parishioners for which we are extremely thankful and wish many 
of God's Blessings upon each one of you. 
 

JOIN HALTON ALIVE in touching the hearts of over 6500 residents of 
long-term care and retirement homes through our 2021 
Inspire Hope Campaign!  Sidewalk Chalking Initiative: 
Volunteers needed to chalk at 45 locations during June 
(including Stoney Creek and Hamilton)! Sign up to draw 
colorful designs and messages on walkways to bring joy and 

encouragement to the staff and residents as they go in and out. Includes 
discussion starters for families, teachers and groups.  Sign up at 
www.haltonalive.ca/inspirehope or  call 
Tawnya Stanus 905-632-3232   
 

FAMILY MINISTRY OFFICE 
PARENTING TIP OF THE MONTH - Parenting 

Tip 130: COVID-19 continues to dominate and 

control much of our lives. All of this affects 

children, but since they take their cues from 

adults in their lives, we can help them to feel resilient. Remind 

them of how happy you are, despite all that is happening that you 

are together as a family. Remind them of the beauty of nature that 

is all around for them to see and enjoy, that technology lets them 

connect with other family and friends and that through all of this 

we can continue to pray and ask for God’s blessings. When they 

hear anger and frustration, they feel worry and concern; when 

they hear optimism and calm, they too feel those emotions as well. 

Let us remind our children how much we love them; help keep 

them strong during the pandemic.  

MARRIAGE TIP OF THE MONTH - Marriage Tip 110: Listening 

may be the most important aspect of any relationship, but it is 

also the hardest part for us to get right! Listening requires our full 

attention, not just to the words spoken, but also to the emotions 

attached. Doing so allows us to understand how our spouse is 

feeling and, if we listen attentively, to repeat back what we are 

hearing. When we do this without first making a defensive reply, 

issues get resolved and our spouse feels supported. Then we can 

reverse roles, expressing our thoughts and feelings on the issue, 

as our spouse becomes the listener. Happy couples work on these 

skills until they become second nature, thus keeping their 

relationship bond strong.  

THE SISTERS OF THE CARMEL OF SAINT JOSEPH  

will pray for you during the 

Novena to Our Lady of Mount Carmel, July 8th to July 16th, 2021 

Are you troubled?  Do you need spiritual support? 

You can participate in the Novena to Our Lady of Mount Carmel. 

Send your prayer intention slip with your name and address to: 

Carmel of Saint Joseph, 1127 Carmel-Koch Road, R.R. #1 

St. Agatha, ON  N0B 2L0. For more information check the website for 

the Carmelite Nuns: www.thecarmel.ca  

 

2021 WINONA PEACH FESTIVAL  
 50/50 DRAW—Jackpot could be up to $50,000.00 (prize 

value of 50% of tickets sold) All proceeds from the sale of 
tickets goes back into the community.  

Draw 5:30pm Sunday, August 29, 2021 $5/ticket 
If interested in purchasing please contact Daniela 

Giannini at  
905-966-5262 or tdjngiannini@yahoo.ca  

 

~STEWARDSHIP~ 
WE THANK YOU  FOR YOUR CONTINUED & GENEROUS 

SUPPORT OF OUR PARISH  DURING  THIS TIME OF  
UNCERTAINTY THROUGH;   ONLINE GIVING:  This can be 
done by going to our website, clicking on the ribbon at the 
top of our page “Donate to our Parish”  and then clicking 

on “DONATE NOW”.  You may use your credit and donation receipts are 
given right from this site.  

***** 
MAILING/DROPPING OFF DONATIONS TO THE PARISH 

  934 Highway #8, Stoney Creek, ON L8E 5H7 
We are so grateful for everyone giving to the parish, 

 your generosity is most appreciated.  
We continue to pray for  your Health and Safety.  

 
**2020 FINANCIAL REPORT ON OUR PARISH WEBSITE** 

http://www.haltonalive.ca/inspirehope

